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What’s on Term 4 

Wed 17 Nov Transition to high school 

   Visitor Stephen Jeffery 

Fri 19 Nov Kindy transition 

Tues 23 Nov KHS Orientation day 

Fri 26 Nov Virtual Life Ed Van 

   Last Kindy transition 

Fri   3 Dec Year 6 farewell 

Tues 14 Dec Assembly 

Thu  16 Dec  Environmental excursion 

   Last day Term 4 

 

Each student received  some more books from the Books in Home program.  The books are chosen by students 

as part of the program to enhance self-worth through book ownership and promote reading at home. 

Great to see these students have reached Silver level on our Code of Conduct. 



   Bellbrook Public School …….. a proud member of the Macleay Public Schools group 

We are still operating under Level 3 restrictions which means we are unable to have 

non essential visitors in the school.  This helps keep our students and staff safe.   

Our kindergarten transition to school program started again last week.  It’s great to see 

we have seven new enrolments for 2022.  The program will run for two more Fridays, 

finishing on Friday, 26 November. 

Student Representative Council speeches will take place over the next two weeks.  

Please help your children and encourage them to become an SRC member for 2022. 

Friday, 3 December will be our Year 6 farewell.  Unfortunately it will be the same as 

last year with only staff and our students attending.   

We are planning an environmental excursion for the last day of term to Crescent Head.  

Further information will be sent out soon.  Please keep this day on the calendar as we 

hope all students will attend. 

Our last day for students this term will be Thursday, 16 December 2021. 

 

 

 

News 

It’s great to see that these students have attended school every day in Weeks 1-5 this term. 



Congratulations to all students who have worked hard this term.  Lots of Bronze and Silver awards 

for our Code of Conduct and look at all the Star of the Week certificates! 

   Bellbrook Public School 

Attendance: 

 

Every day 

counts 



   Bellbrook Public School …….. a proud member of the Macleay Public Schools group 

Some more attendance prize draw winners.  Our prize pool has been filled again and the more days 

you attend school, the more chances your name will be drawn out on Fridays. 

Last Thursday we joined in a Remembrance Day ceremony at the Bellbrook Cenotaph where 

students laid our wreath and read poems. 


